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In the Golden 

Book this week 
 

Class 1 

Malia & Axelle 

Class 2 

Harper & Bruno 

Class 3 

Charlotte & Sofia 

Class 4 

Alivia & Isabella 

Class 5 

Ellison & Annalise  

 

Class 6 

Osama & Isla 

Nursery 

Remy & Thomas 
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On Monday our duck eggs arrived and by Tuesday morning we had 5 beautiful 
ducklings. The children (and staff) are really enjoying having the ducklings in school 
and watching them grow. Check out our Facebook page for some photos.  
Classes 5 & 6 (Reception) enjoyed a visit from the Dental Nurse on 
Monday as part of learning about people who help us. They were also 
able to find out more about dental hygiene and share what they have 
learned as part of Brilliant Brushers. 

It was fantastic to have so many parents in school 
and nursery during the day yesterday for our 
World book day activities. The children really loved sharing 
stories and activities with you.  

This week we have received 5 fruit tress as part of a project working with Veolia. 
Over the next two weeks some children will be taking part in a workshop with 
Veolia and we will be planting the trees in the school grounds.  

Breakfast Club 
7:45—8:40    
£2 per day 

More information from the office. 
Please come to the main front door for 

Breakfast Club. 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we are 
looking for people who 

know how to be a good 
friend 

Next week’s word…. 
 

wonder 

Attendance 
Whole School– 94.80% 
Class 1— 91.43% 
Class 2— 96.14% 
Class 3— 97.89% 
Class 4— 95.77% 
Class 5— 92.26% 
Class 6— 95.17% 
 

Lates = 21 

Lost Learning = 1 hour 

16  minutes 

Early Bird = Class 3&6 

Could you help our school? 
There is currently a vacancy on the 

Governing Body for a parent governor. 
Governors play a key role in making sure 
our school and nursery are the best they 

can be. If you would like to 
know more about being a 

governor then please talk to 
Mrs Boddy or Mrs Bentley (in 

the office).  

8:30—11:30 Friday 
in the Children’s Centre  

Save the date! 
Class 5&6  

visit to West Midlands Safari Park 
Thursday 18th April 

 

Classes 3&4  
visit to Ironbridge  

Thursday 25th April 
 

Keep a look out for more 

details soon 

HELP! 
Do you have any uniform or 
underwear that your child no 
longer needs? We are running 

short of spares in school. 
Please take anything you to the office. 
If your child has come home in spare 

clothes from school please can you return 
them. Thank you. 

Friday 

15th 

March 
Non-school uniform day 

 

Suggested donation £1.  
All money donated will go to Comic 

Relief. 


